No. K-43022/7/2020-SEZ
Government of India
Ministry of Commerce & Industry
Department of Commerce
SEZ Division _
Udyog Bhavan, New Delhi
Dated: AL Beptember, 2020
To

All Development Commissioner,
Special Economic Zones

Sub: Extension in the last date of filing QPRs/APRs by SEZ
units/EOUs/Developers - reg. : :

Sir,

| am directed to refer to this Department's letter of even number dated
30.03.2020 {Copy enclosed) on the subject cited above and to state that keeping in
view of hardship due to COVID-19, this Department has further decided to extend
the time period for filing APRs/QPRs by SEZ Units/Developers/EQOUs upto 31st
December, 2020. '

2. This issues with the approval of the competent Authority for information and
necessary compliance.

Encl: As above.

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India
- Tel. 011-2306 2496
Email: sumit.sachan@nic.in

Copy for information to:

1. Sh. Alok Chaturvedi, DG — EPCES (w.r.t. your letter no. EPC/SEZ/AM19/A-
14 dated 16.09.2020)

2. Shri R.P. Goyal, Addl. DGFT, Dte.GFT.




